

Joel D. Boyd, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

LOWELL PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Henry J. Mroz Central Administration Offices 155 Merrimack Street Lowell, MA 01852

Memorandum

Tel: 978-674-4324 Fax: 978-937-7609

email: superintendent @lowell.k12.ma.us

School Committee Facilities Subcommittee Joint with the City of Lowell Board of Health

From: Dr. Joel D. Boyd, Superintendent of Schools

Date: October 29, 2020 Ref: Meeting Notice

The Chair of the Facilities & Transportation Subcommittee and Lowell Board of Health has requested that a meeting be held.

Monday, November 2, 2020 Place: Via Zoom

https://lowell-k12-ma-us.zoom.us/j/82535846817?pwd=eldlSIF1d0FqQWMwMXVYWWhIWVFmZz09

Meeting ID: 825 3584 6817 Time: 5:30 PM Agenda

The Purpose of this meeting is to review and discuss the following:

 Discussion and consideration of establishing health metrics, thresholds, or other benchmarks for when schools can be returned back to 25%, or greater, in-person learning.

Supporting Document # 1
Supporting Document # 2
Supporting Document # 3
Supporting Document # 4

xc: City Clerk

Dr. Joel Boyd, Superintendent Robert Hoey, Chairperson Andy Descoteaux, Member Mike Dillon Jr., Member Jim Hall, Adm. Representative Board of Health Mary Sheehan, Recorder Kris McNeil, LTC